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RALLY ON BAN OF ONE TIME USAGE PLASTICS 

 

A Rally was conducted in association with Puliyangudi Municipality on 

27.12.2018 to create awareness among general public on the “Ban of one time 

use and throwaway plastics” by our College Students.  About 300+ Student 

volunteers went on rally with banners and hoardings highlighting the evils of use 

of plastics.    

     

     


